

# September News

Welcome back to the new school year! This is our first week with all of the children together in the classroom, for their full amount of time. Transitions are harder for some than others, so we are all staying patient with the process. Just the same, it is exciting to see how quickly everyone is settling into the routine of school. We appreciate all of your support as we work to acclimate your children to the classrooms.

Our staff research this year is focused on Communication and Collaboration. In hopes of keeping you up-to-date, I am working to send out shorter, more frequent newsletters. As always, my door is open. Feel free to stop by and let me know what you think. Too busy to stop by, send an email or pick up the phone. I am always eager and delighted to get to know all the families in our community!

## <u>Back-to-School Nights are right around the corner!</u>



Studio Night--Tuesday, September 12

440 Back-to-School--Thursday, September 14

Ward Hobbs Back-to-School--Monday, September 18

Toddler Back-to-School--Tuesday, September 19

These evenings are a chance for you to meet with your child's teachers and with the parents of his/her peers. There is a Potluck (keep your eyes open for a class-specific invite) from 6 to 7 PM, followed by an informative presentation by the teachers from 7 to 8 PM.

The Studio Back-to-School night is an event for all parents in the school to attend. Please click on the below link to learn more and sign up directly.

Studio Back-to-School

## Nanny needed

The Spader family is beginning a search for a loving, experienced, energetic nanny for our 5.5-

year-old daughter and two-year-old son. The position is based in Congress Park and generally requires 40-45 hours a week. Our current nanny is transitioning into her post-grad-school career, so we are open to having someone start asap or anytime this fall. If anyone has a lead, please contact Erin Roeder at <a href="mailto:erin.roeder@gmail.com">erin.roeder@gmail.com</a> / <a href="mailto:617-947-5059">617-947-5059</a>. Thanks so much.

#### Thank You!

Thank you Sarah Weily and the Parent Appreciation Committee for the staff Starbucks!

Thank you to Courtney Ringham and Mallory Boyens for organizing the Back-to-School Picnic and the welcome bags for new families.



### **Annual CGMS Auction**



There is still time to participate and to help with our annual community event, the CGMS Auction. Interested in helping out or have some items you'd like to donate? Please reach out to our co-chairs:

Afsaneh Noori: afsanehsamimi@yahoo.com Caity Barton: caityryan@hotmail.com

We look forward to seeing you on October 14th at the Weily's!